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Dear Middle School families,

It's time for the 4th annual Trivia Night benefiting the Middle School PTO.
We will be hosting this event on March 22, 2025 at St. Nick’s Parish in
Struthers. In 2023, this event raised $20,898, the bulk of PTO’s budget for the
year. This fun filled evening of trivia includes a delicious dinner buffet, raffle
baskets, a special raffle item, and 50/50 raffle. Tables of 6 to 8 people (NOT
limited to Poland residents only) will participate in 8 rounds of trivia. Prizes will
be given to the winning trivia table, “best themed table” and “best costumes”
(not mandatory to participate in this).

PTO’s primary purpose is to serve all of Poland Middle School’s amazing
students and educators. Much of what is planned over the course of any school
year requires funding. PTO helps fund events such as field trips, guest
speakers, holiday parties, Fun Day activities, and Family Nights just to name a
few.

Over the next couple of weeks, be on the lookout in your email and child’'s
folder for more information about this event and how you can help! Registration
forms have also been included for early registration! If you have any questions,
please feel free to contact Stephanie Saville, at 815-912-2999 or

ssaville81@gmail.com.
SCAN HERE to join the
Trivia Night Facebook

EVENT PAGE
Thank you,

The Trivia Night Committee

SCAN HERE if you'd like to
VOLUNTEER for this event. We
are especially in need of
volunteers the night of the event
and to help deliver donation
letters to local businesses.
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